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I believe that it would be beneficial to get candid feedback on what is working well and 
what could work better in our EDSWAC meetings and process. 
 
I will summarize findings and report on the following questions. Responses will not be 
identified by name or organization. Thank you for taking the time to respond. Please e-mail 
your responses to me at catherine.dickson.schwarzbach@gmail.com 
 

1. What is the most beneficial part of our work together through EDSWAC? 
 
 
 
 
 

2. What is the least beneficial part of our work together through EDSWAC? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. What could we do more of to increase the operation and value of EDSWAC, while 
still meeting our mandates? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

4. What could we do less of to increase the operation and value of EDSWAC, while still 
meeting our mandates? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

5. Other Comments (optional) 
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